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Amport Milk Chocolate Raisins Recalled for Undeclared Peanuts  

(JUNEAU, AK) – American Importing Co. Inc. has issued a recall for Amport 
Milk Chocolate Raisins after discovering that some packages contain milk 
chocolate peanuts, a known allergen, instead of milk chocolate raisins as 
labeled. People who are allergic or have a severe sensitivity to peanuts run the 
risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 

The recalled product can be identified by the lot number printed on the bottom 
of the tub in black ink. 

Product Size UPC Code Lot Code Best By  
Amport Foods Milk 
Chocolate Raisins 12 oz 0 71725 71190 8 078X344 12-19-13 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
complaints or illnesses have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 

Consumers with questions may contact Amport Foods at 855-273-0466 and 
should mention "Milk Chocolate Raisin Recall." 

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm366620.htm 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html 
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